

## City of Santa Fe, New Mexico

200 Lincoln Avenue, P.O. Box 909, Santa Fe, N.M. 87504-0909 www.santafenm.gov

Javier M. Gonzales, Mayor

Councilors:

Signe I. Lindell, Mayor Pro Tern, Dist. 1

Renee Villarreal, Dist. 1

Peter N. Ives, Dist. 2

Joseph M. Maestas, Dist. 2

Carmichael A. Dominguez, Dist. 3

Chris Rivera, Dist. 3

Ronald S. Trujillo, Dist. 4

Mike Harris, Dist. 4

November 18, 2017

Dear John Shomaker and Associates (JSAI),

On behalf of the Water Division; please accept our sincerest gratitude for your extraordinary technical, planning and financial support to ensure the 2017 Espanola Basin Technical Advisory Group (EBTAG) conference was a profound success. By sharing your experiences in hydrology, water management, and meeting coordination, JSIA clearly demonstrating a high-level of expertise and technical proficiency of the complex inter-related issues that the EBTAG stakeholders confront daily as part of water management efforts in the Española Basin, and your technical insights and engaging way of bringing together the subsequent hydrologic, water quality, water management presentations made for a successful conference program. The Water Division greatly appreciates the time, expense and effort that JSAI put into the EBTAG meeting and the attendees found your presentations interesting and informative. We hope that you found your experience at EBTAG to be equally enriching and that we can continue to collectively work together to ensure Santa Fe has a sustainable and reliable water supply far into the future. Please share our utmost appreciation for the amazing efforts put forth by Katie Jubb for whom we are hugely indebted for making the meeting setting highly professional and comfortable.

Sincerely,

City of Santa Fe Water Division

Bill Schneider, City of Santa Fe Water Resources Coordinator

Rick Carpenter, City of Santa Fe Water Division Director (acting)

Shannon Jones, City of Santa Fe Public Utility Director (acting)